School Newsletter

Playground is open!!



Outside Play

"Just living is not enough...one must have sunshine, freedom, and a little flower."

-Hans Christian Andersen

The day we have all been waiting for, and the day each child has been insisting was EVERYDAY, this past month, is finally here! Our playground is open! Now you may be wondering: "What's so special about an ordinary, regular playground?" Well! It is simple; your children!









Ethan M. is 2 now! He is a little charmer, and is very intelligent. Good looks and smarts!



Graham is 4 now! He has a big imagination and a fun loving attitude. He is a great friend!



Isabelle is 2 now! She is so sweet & smart & loves to talk & smile with all: a social butterfly!

The pure joy we see in their faces every time it is "time to go outside" is miraculous. It's beautiful the way they light up and are a little kinder and more patient with each other. It's true they don't become perfect angels; but they come a little closer (probably has something to do with endorphins). Physical learning experiences are key to child development. We provide swings, toys, and athletic balls/equipment, so they can experience a wide range of outside activities, to access and develop their "gross motor skills". Which is just a fancy term for larger movements with the muscles in the body; and though it is simple, it is very important! Energy is expelled and your children benefit greatly. We know this playground will help all our children here be happier and healthier. We thank you for your patience with this transition process and appreciate all you do as wonderful parents!! Warmly,

Learn & Grow Playhouse Childcare/Preschool



Aspen is 1 now!
She is so very
sweet and active!
Aspen has the
most beautiful
dresses too!



EGY is 6 now!
EGY is an exciting boy! He loves super hero's and shooting Nerf Guns. He is a good friends to all

Communicate with us!

The direct communication we all want and need is possible now-you can directly text the teacher of your child's class or the manager. No longer will there be a long wait time for pictures or updates about your child's status. Please next time your in the Daycare-ask for the number for your child's class and the manager number. We will have a posting of it on our poster wall and would love to have you take a look at the information on their as well. Happy texting!

PETTING ZOO

Who doesn't love the cute fluffy bunnies and goats in the world? Dogs are great too so we will have a couple of those too. A few other critters will be in the mix as well. Did we mention Golden Doodle Puppies?!

PLEASE JOIN US FOR LEARN & GROW PLAYHOUSE'S PETTING ZOO!

Exact date and time TBA!

